
From: mosses   
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 9:55 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Mayor of Richmond Hill 

The selection for mayor in Richmond Hill should be decided by by-election.  To do otherwise 

would represent an unfortunate example of the erosion of democratic rights in this country. 

Online voting would be acceptable. 

Anne Moss 
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